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To ACP distributors, partners and customers 

 
Tarazona, July 23th,  2024 

 

ACP in compliance with REACH. 
 

Aragonesa de Componentes Pasivos S.A.  is aware about its responsibility and obligations resulting 

from Regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 18 December 

2006 concerning the Registration, Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemicals (REACH). 

After each ECHA's decision to include substances in the candidate list of Substances of Very High 

Concern (SVHC), https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table, the last June 27th, 2024 (REACH 
241), we have asked our suppliers whether the raw materials they supply to us contain any SVHC.  

 
Based on our supplier´s replies, we can confirm that, to our best knowledge and belief in the date this 
letter is signed, the products (articles) ACP manufactures and commercializes do not contain any of the 
substances introduced in the SVHC candidate list on the dates below in a concentration above 0,1% 

weight by weight (w/w). ACP will continue its program to assure the latest SVHCs are not intentionally 

added to our products*. 
 
 
Further certificates can be found on our website: https://www.acptechnologies.com/company/reach-
rohs/ 
 
In case of any further questions concerning the REACH regulation in connection with our products, 

please contact your Customer Service representative or send us an e‐mail to 
sales@acptechnologies.com 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

                                        
Luís José Ortiz 

Quality Manager 
 

 
 
 
*While we believe that none of those substances will be found in our products, we have to stress that this information is true "to 
our best knowledge and belief with the information we have got in this moment and based only on the information received from 
our suppliers in the date this letter is signed". 
We are committed to comply with every respect to the requirements of REACH and relevant amendments. At present, we do not 
expect any SVHC to be in our products. Should any supplier inform about any change in the composition of the raw materials they 
supply to us that were to have any relation to their content of SVHC, we will immediately inform our customers. 
We are following the evolution of the Reach regulation very closely; as soon as more definite information is available and 
consequently, suppliers send us more information, we will forward it to our customers.  

 

 


